
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Yazidis over Yazidi New Year’s Day, Çarşema
Sor

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the Yazidis in Iraq

and the world on the arrival of the Yazidi New Year.

His Eminence tweeted, "With the grandest feelings of love and affection, we congratulate our

partners in humanity and the homeland, our beloved people of the Yazidi religion, on the Yazidi

New Year's Day marked (Çarşema Sor)" 

His Eminence, once again, affirmed that the dear Yazidi component is one of the most important

components of the Iraqi people and a distinctive color in the Iraqi rose bouquet, urging the

legislative and executive authorities to expedite the laws and procedures to compensate for the

injustice and deprivation that they have endured.


